
Join us: 

2nd Tuesday  
of each month

6:00–7:30pm

Register:
Registration is now open  
and is designed for current  
and newly diagnosed patients  
to share ideas, concerns  
and stories in a supportive 
environment.

If you have questions, or if you 
have not previously joined  
the support group, email  
Tina to sign up and receive  
a Zoom link at Tina.Stevens@ 
lowellgeneral.org or call  
978-937-6475.

Family members, caregivers, 
and/or friends are welcome  
to join in, and attendance  
is not required every month.

lowellgeneral.org

MORE 
INFORMATION

Breast Cancer 
Support Group
Join our virtual support group!
We are excited to offer our 2022 Support  
Group online with virtual Zoom meetings.  
The group is facilitated by Tina Stevens  
of The Cancer Center. 

Cancer Center


